
 
 

 

Help us keep your friend, family 
or whanau member safe. 

 
 

Concerned about friend, family or whanau 
member’s health or wellbeing? 

 
Looking after your friend, family or whanau member’s health and wellbeing is one of 
our main objectives.   
 
However, being in prison can affect a person in a number of ways.  We can not 
always notice some changes and therefore we need your assistance.  
 
When you are visiting, if you notice anything, or have any queries regarding the 
welfare and wellbeing of the person you are visiting, please do not hesitate to raise 
these matters with us.   
 
You can discuss your concerns in private by either: 
 

 raising them with one of the officers, or  
 before you leave the site you can request to see the visits supervisor, or 
 after returning home you can contact the site and request to talk to the 

Principal Corrections Officer (PCO).     
 

 
Help us make this a safer environment for your 

friend, family or whanau member. 
 

 
 
 


